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From: eric Vidler

Sent: 31 May 2018 11:27

To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT

Subject: Rother Valley Railway (Bodiam to Robertsbridge junction) order
Dear Mr Grayling,

I'am writing to give my support to the proposed railway extension between Bodiam and Robertsbridge.

[ have lived in Robertsbridge for all of my life and can remember the original steam railway running as a
child. I know things have changed in that time but I think this proposed railway will have huge benefits for
the village.

Many of those who object are just hopping from one objection to another, desperate to find any means to
stop the railway. Ironically the majority of these people live on the outside of the village.

[ appreciate that change is causing much of this fear but fear is all it is. Robertsbridge has always been a
village of change and this next step will bring in valuable and much needed income into our village.

Yours sincerely

Eric Vidler
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